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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

  
The Parish Clerk has, sadly, recently resigned her post after 12 years of service. 
Heather Parks FSLCC has been appointed to  act as Locum Clerk for three months and 
will assist with the appointment of a new Clerk. Should anyone in the Warminster 
Community Area be interested in the post, please contact suttonvenypc@gmail.com 
 

 

 The village has been awarded a small cash prize for fourth place in the County round of 
the Best Kept Village competition.  

 

 

 The Parish Council continue to discuss the merits of installing Speed Indicator Devices 
and are currently reviewing metro count results.  

 

 

 A village map has been completed and produced by Sandrine Maubeche which 
will be installed onto the village notice board to assist those visiting the area. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

mailto:suttonvenypc@gmail.com

